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Statement from Seven West Media – Chief Financial Officer 

Seven West Media advises that Peter Lewis, the company’s Chief Financial Officer, will be 

leaving Seven West Media at the end of April 2013. 

Mr Lewis has been with Seven for 15 years, as a key member of our management team as the 

company has grown and evolved.  The company thanks Mr Lewis for his service and wishes 

him well in his future endeavours. 

A search for a new Chief Financial Officer has commenced.  In the interim, Warwick Lynch, 

CFO – Seven Media Group, will serve as acting CFO, upon Mr Lewis’ departure. 

 


